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Seminar on Digital Initiatives 

Report 

 

To celebrate the various digital initiatives of the government, a week-long program was 

organized by the departments of Information Technology and Computer Applications. As a 

part of this program, on Sep. 6, 2023, a seminar was organized in the college auditorium. 

ARTO Baramulla, Muazzim Ali delivered an informative talk on the various digital services 

provided by the Motor Vehicle Department. The specifics included apprising all about how to 

be benefitted by the various digital initiatives including the facility of obtaining a driving 

licence online.  

Mr. Mudassir Ramzan from the Revenue Department talked, at length, about the various 

digital initiatives of the Revenue Department.  

Dr. Wasim Akram Zargar, head of the department of information technology presented a gist 

of the week-long activities and also shed light on the increasing impact and importance of 

artificial intelligence in our lives and on your work. 

Students who participated in the various activities of this week-long program received 

certificates of appreciation and participation from the worthy principal, Dr. Salma Ahad. The 

principal also felicitated the resource persons with mementos as a mark of gratitude.     

A formal vote of thanks was presented by Prof. Rouf Ali from the department of computer 

science. 
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